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         The Club Buffet   
              includes  
         2 Hot Entrees                       
           Hot Accents 
  Club Silver Dessert Buffet 
                
    MEMBERS $15   
            GUESTS  $25  

ANNUNCIATORANNUNCIATORANNUNCIATORANNUNCIATOR    

DINNER MEETING NOTICE 

 

 MONDAY May 28,  2012 
SARNIA GOLF & CURLING CLUB 

500 ERROL ROAD WEST, SARNIA   PHONE: (519) 336-2201 

COCKTAILS 5:00  PM             ► ►►     DINNER AT 6:00 P.M.   

                   Www.isasarnia.com 

PRESENTATION MENU 

Grease is the word…. 
 

… for MURDER !!! …. 
 

Come and watch the auditions for 
a touring production of the famous 

Broadway Musical 
 

GREASEGREASEGREASEGREASE    

 

  

2012 EVENTS 
 

 Meetings Sarnia Golf & Curling Club 

           May 28, 2012  

  Annual Awards Night  May 28,  2012  (member & Spouse + guests)     

   

 

Sarnia ISA Golf Tournament - June 1, 2012 
  Mooretown Golf  Club  Tee 0ff  @  7:30 a.m. 

May 2012  ISSUE 

Reservations before Thursday, May 24 , 2012. Call  Terri Bell  at Intertec at 519-337-2773;  Fax: 
519-337-1522, Email: terri.bell@intertec-inst.com *For special dietary needs contact Hilda White at 
SGCC three days prior to the meeting,   Phone: 519-336-2201   

      NOTE: All Members and Guests are requested to reserve in advance.                                          
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                                   EVENING  EVENT 

        For information about the 2012  Guide contact:    
        

 Grafiks Marketing and Communication at 1-519-336-5230 
 

2012 Reference Guide  please pick up at the following  
 locations: 

 
 Pick-up in Sarnia at:  Summit Controls, 1355 Confederation St. 

                                      Lakeside Controls, 581 Vidal St. S. 

                  Wika, 1355 Confederation St.  

                                      Provincial Controls, 864 Philips St. E. 

  

Membership,,,..    ISA Sarnia Section members who join or renew  their memberships are          
entered in a draw  for a free book.                                                                                                  
Welcome the new members:  Jeff Evans, Jason Hill, Chuck Douglas, Rick Breault, Ted Kemp 

  Announcement : The annual Sarnia ISA Golf Tournament will be held at the Mooretown Golf 
Club on Friday June 1, 2012 . The format is as our previous years , corporate sponsorship for 
four which includes 18 holes of golfing, steak dinner, prizes and god camaraderie.             
Please contact the following persons for more information:                                                           
Gary Coles               Roman Norejko                 Mike Murray              Randy Dennie                              
Kevin Noon              Brian Patterson                  Mike Spearman              

Drop of cheques made payable to ISA Golf  at the WIKA office 1139 Confederation Street  

                                                  Grease is the word….is the word…. 

                                                                        for 

                                                                 MURDER!!! 

 

                             Come watch the auditions for a new touring production 

                                             of the famous Broadway Musical 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        GREASEGREASEGREASEGREASE    

 

        Some rather “questionable”characters might show up...and you can    

        NEVER know  what might happen!             

                       Fun, food, music...and even a little mayhem!      Be there! 

             NOTE! 

               Side-splitting laughter and hilarity may occur, and we apologize for 

                     any inconvenience this might cause, during or afterwards. 
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                                           President’s Message 

 

            Presidents Message 
          Greetings to Everyone 
 We find ourselves at the end of a challenging year. Our Annual General Meeting / Awards 
Night will be at the Sarnia Golf and Curling club on Monday, May 28th, with deserving 
companies and individuals receiving recognition for their efforts and support of ISA. 
Entertainment will be provided at this meeting to please our members and their spouses, in 

the form of a Murder Mystery 50’s theme! You are encouraged to wear your jeans and t-shirts, 50’s style 
dresses (anyone got any Brylcreme???) Heyyyyy!!! 
Should be some fun, make a plan to attend. 
 This year, we donated funds to our hospital to purchase a bedside digital monitor, support to First Lego 
Competition, Lambton Science Fair, Lambton College Open House and Student bursaries at Lambton 
College. We strive to promote Automation/ Instrumentation awareness and education in our area. If 
anyone is aware of groups that are working with instrumentation and need assistance or recognition, 
please give us a call. 
 We had some interesting speakers this year that drew many of our members out to participate at our 
General meetings. It is nice to have attendance of the meetings strong (30+) The Sarnia Golf and Curling 
Club as always prepared our meals to perfection. We are lucky to have nice facilities like this to hold our 
get-togethers. 
 At the beginning of May, we had 34 people come to Sarnia for the District Leaders Convention with 
District 5 and District 13 combining together to make an interesting and informative meeting. 
It is good to meet new people and swap ideas on similar challenges facing our Society. 
There was 12+ people who travelled from IL, MI, OH, NY  plus over 20 from Que and ON. The Guildwood 
Inn was a great  meeting place with accommodation for all. This meeting came in well under budget, and 
many ideas and information was shared between all. 
 Our executive is a prime example of quality people dedicated to the collective good of our association. 
Everyone did a great job in their respective chairs and it shows when we list the achievements obtained. 
We have a couple openings I wish to fill for the next year, as some will be making changes and leaving 
their position open. 
Please contact me or anyone on the executive with your interest to offer a bit of your time / ideas to a 
traditional group like ours. 
 
 Sincerely, 
Rob Dickson 
President         ISA Sarnia Section         2011-12   /   2012-13 
 

   Section website 
 Please log on and review the latest information on your section with links to the ISA.  

Visit the link   www.isasarnia.com 

Member Services & Events 
Meetings, Annunciator Newsletters Courses & Seminars, Golf Tournament, ISA Jobs 

Technical Information 
Reference Guide, Technical Issues, Conversion Tools, Automation Standards 

Pre-recorded web seminars 
 

 

 
 

                                  WWW.ISASARNIA.COM 

If you have any news, opinions, comments or announcement  you wish 
to have published in the ANNUNCIATOR please send your information 
to the editor via e-mail prior to the 7th day of the monthly meeting. 

  Editor                
 Randy Dennie                    
 contact :       
 rdennie3@cogeco,ca 
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                                 PHOTO GALLERY 

  The elected Officers for 2010 / 2011 
 
President                    Rob Dickson 
Vice President                 Mike Murray  
Executive Assistant        Don Murch 
Treasurer                  Ken Armitage 
Delegate        Jeff Talbot 
Past President                        Jeff Talbot 
Program Chair                 Phil Luppke 
Education Chair                 Randy Dennie 
Membership Chair                 Brian Smith 
Newsletter Editor                 Randy Dennie 
Webmaster                  Chris Braet 
Exhibit Chair                  Brad King 
Marketing Chair                 Brian Smith 
Honors & Awards                 Rick Breault 
Historian                  Mike Murray 
Student Section Liaison          Mike Grey 
Standards & Practices       Phil Luppke 
Reference Guide                    Wayne Wilkins 
 
General meeting are last Monday in  Janu-
ary, March, May, September, November 

 

             Phil Luppke  introducing  guest speaker  

      Guest Speaker  David Faulker  - Astude Inc. 

  Awards Chairman Rick Breault  presenting a gift           
token  to David Faulker 
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